
 

STUDENT ATTENDANCE AT APISD ATHLETIC EVENTS 

 

One goal of APISD is to communicate with all constituents of the district. 

 

 

 

 

 In order to continuously maintain a safe environment for our students and comply with state       

guidelines, APISD staff will be implementing the following guidelines at all athletic events.  If 

anyone has suggestions, comments, or questions, please contact APISD at 361-758-4200. 

 

  

During all APISD athletic events, students 5th grade and below should be 

accompanied by a parent/guardian or designated responsible adult at all times.  

Students and children that fall into this age group must be seated in the stands with 

their parent/guardian or responsible adult during the event.  Grades 6-12 students may 

sit with parents/guardian or in the dedicated student section located next to the APHS 

Band.  All students are required to be in their seat unless they are leaving the game, 

making a purchase or going to the restroom.  Groups congregating between the stand 

and the concessions will be asked to please return to their seats.   

Fans are asked to stay off the track and field at the conclusion of the game until after 

the school song has played. 

 

 

 

Notification willl be on the APISD web-page, Facebook, and clearly posted at the entrance of all athletic 

events. 


